January 4, 2022
1% Day of The January Term
Maysville, MO

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White, East District, Chet Owen
and County Clerk, Melissa Meek.

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll welcomed all of those in attendance as they joined us for the opening
prayer. The Pledge of Allegiance was then said by all in attendance.

East District Commissioner, Chet Owen made the motion to approve today’s agenda with West District
Commissioner, Kyle White making the second. All in favor. Motion carried. West District Commissioner,
Kyle White made the motion to approve the minutes with East District Commissioner, Chet Owen making the
second. All in favor. Motion carried.

West District Commissioner, Kyle White attended a Tri-County Health Dept. meeting and East District
Commissioner, Chet Owen attended an DeKalb County Extension meeting last week.

Great Northwest Days were discussed with East District Commissioner, Chet Owen advising he would attend.
At this time it is unclear if others will attend.

Collector/Treasurer Jessica Lee presented the adjustment report for the Commission to review.
County Clerk, Melissa Meek discussed the budget and needs for 2022.

The Commission received an inquiry about the operation of wind turbines in the recent wind storm. The
Commission will follow up with the Company.

The Commission discussed the health department, the extension and the need to have more presence in
Jefferson City due to all of new legislation coming out.

Flooring was discussed as well as vendors called to get pricing on new bridge decking at Heritage Park.
Landscaping around the building was discussed.
Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll brought in signs he had purchased for the Native Plant Garden.

The Commission approved new doors on open front shed of road & bridge building. County Clerk, Melissa
Meek will get in touch with vendors to find the cheapest and best pricing.

Road & Bridge Supervisor, Bill Gray met with the Commission to discuss equipment, signs and doors on
building.

With no other business before the Commission, East District Commissioner, Chet Owen made the
motion to adjourn until January 11, 2022. Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll made the second.
All in favor. Motion carried.



